

3 October 2025

Dear Parents / Guardians,

On behalf of Hong Wen School Parents Support Group (HWS PSG), I warmly welcome you to our Hong Wen Family. I am very glad to have you join us in this vibrant and exciting school year ahead as your child embarks on his/her primary school journey.

The PSG, consisting wholly of volunteering parents/guardians, has close partnerships with the school to cocreate an enriching and fulfilling learning environment for all our students in HWS. Our vision is to have a **Happy**, **Healthy and Loving Hong Wen Family**.

Research has shown that family engagement in schools improves student achievement, reduces absenteeism, and enhances parent-child relationships. Students with involved parents/guardians perform better in their learning, have better social skills, and show improved behaviour.

As parents/guardians, we strive to provide our children with a nurturing environment, enabling them to grow holistically and more importantly, to have fun while building a strong foundation for their future. We believe that PSG plays an important role to build a strong parent-school partnership to ensure that our children can successfully navigate the road ahead. At this juncture, I would like to encourage you to take an active role in your child's education by participating, contributing, or volunteering, in any way you can, in the many activities/events lined up for the year.

To start off, we invite you to complete our survey form at https://go.gov.sg/hwspsgsurveyform or scan the QR code below by 21 November 2025. This will allow us to connect with you and add you to the WhatsApp Chat Group(s) that PSG has created for our new P1 parents/guardians. You can expect to see useful information and updates on key school and PSG events, offering you opportunities to participate in, volunteer and contribute to, and witness your child's learning experiences.

Thank you very much for being part of our big PSG family and I look forward to your contributions and participation in our various PSG activities. I wish you and your child a fulfilling 2026 and a memorable primary school education journey ahead. Should you have any queries, feel free to reach out to us at hongwenparents@gmail.com.

Yours sincerely, Lee Jorwe, (HWS PSG Chairman)



https://go.gov.sg/hwspsgsurveyform